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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
King County Superior Court and Clerk’s Office Closed Friday, 
December 23, 2022 

King County Superior Court and the King County Superior Court Clerk’s 
Office/Department of Judicial Administration will be closed tomorrow, December 23, 
2022, due to impending weather issues.    

E-Filing is still available, but all submitted documents will have a file date of the next 
business day, Tuesday, December 27, 2022.    
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